
 Dear Seaforth Elementary School Parents and Guardians, 

 PAC hot lunch team is thrilled to announce a fantastic fundraising opportunity that 
 not only benefits our beloved Seaforth Elementary School but also puts fresh, 
 high-quality, award-winning apples on your family's table at unbeatable prices! 

 Partnering with Sun-Oka Fruit Farms  https://www.sunokafruit.com/  : 

 Sun-Oka Fruit Farms, a name synonymous with 
 excellence, is our proud partner for this 
 fundraiser. They have consistently been awarded 
 1st Prize in the National Apple Competition at the 
 Royal Winter Agricultural Fair in Toronto every 
 single year they've entered. In 2019, they were 
 presented with the prestigious Golden Apple 
 Award as the top apple grower in British 
 Columbia. And they grow only the best of the best 
 apple varieties: the exquisite  Ambrosia  and the 
 incomparable  Honeycrisp  . These are the most 

 delicious, most beautiful, and most sought-after apple varieties in Canada. They 
 each deliver a superb eating experience. 

 How Can You Get Involved?  🤝  
 Participating in our apple fundraiser is easy! Order 
 apples via Sun-Oka Fruit Farms campaign link, then 
 our PAC will fundraise $8-10 from each 10lb box of 
 apples sold. After the order deadline, the Sun-Oka 
 farm will deliver the apples to school and the hot 
 lunch team will help to distribute them to each 
 parent. 

 Order Your Apples at  : 
 https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/s/seaforthelementarypac 
 Order Deadline: Nov 11st 2023 

 We genuinely appreciate your support, and together, we can make this fundraiser 
 a huge success.If you have any questions, feel free to reach 
 seaforthhotlunchpac2@gmail.com 

 Sincerely, 
 PAC hot lunch team 
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